
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s time for another Box Top Drive for Holy Spirit! Box 
Tops will be collected beginning February 11th through 
the 25th. The class that brings in the most Box Tops will 

win a HOT CHOCOLATE PARTY!  

Students may use the collection sheet below. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to volunteer to 
count Box Tops, please contact Shelley Schaad at 

shelley.schaad@gmail.com 

HAPPY CLIPPING! 
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